
 

CENTRAL OREGON CITIES ORGANIZATION 

Redmond, Bend, Maupin, Madras, Sisters, Culver,  

Metolius, Prineville, LaPine 

 

Support HB27690 / -1 Amendments 
 

 
 

✓ HB2769 is the result of three years of discussions, negotiations, and 
compromise 

 
✓ The bill allows public agencies, including cities, to use accepted business 

practices in their efforts to contract for services 
 
✓ Using best practices, cities and others will now be able to develop a short 

list of the most highly qualified bidders for a project, and only then 
compare pricing information 

 
✓ This will give our public agencies the opportunity to seek both quality and 

value for their residents and taxpayers 
 
✓ Our voters are asking us to be good stewards of taxpayer dollars, and 

HB2769 is a balanced method to ensure that we address those concerns 
 
✓ COCO Supports HB 2769 with the -1 Amendment 

 

 

 

Questions, contact Doug Riggs at doug@ngrc.com 


